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Anthony Mejia

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Flock Technology

  
  

From: Klein, Patrick   
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2023 5:05 PM 
To: Porras, Daniel <djporras@riversidesheriff.org> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Flock Technology  
  

Hi Lieutenant – as a follow up to my previous email, speaking on behalf of the Board of Directors for the City of Palm 
Desert’s El Paseo Parking & Business Improvement District, this group very much supports the implementation of 
additional Flock ALPRs along El Paseo as well as introducing Flock’s live video surveillance cameras along El Paseo in 
strategic locations. The district has already realized the benefits that the current ALPR technology offers with the 
number of criminal identifications and apprehensions it has contributed to since the program started, but there 
continue to be locations of vulnerability along the street where we do not have coverage. Ideally, we would like to have 
all intersections and “hot spots” along El Paseo covered by either ALPRs, live stream cameras, or both technologies. 
  
If there is anything the board of directors can do to further advocate for and support this initiative, please let me know 
and I will be glad to assist. 
  
Thanks, and have a good evening.    
  
Patrick Klein 
General Manager 
Taubman 
The Gardens on El Paseo / El Paseo Village 
73-545 El Paseo Ste. 2500 
Palm Desert, CA 92260 
P:  
E:  
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